
I am a student studying at the University of Western Australia in Crawley,  
and believe that some properties of the FTA could damage not only my  
personal life but my ability to study. I am in full support of Linux  
Australia's position on the issue as outlined in their position paper  
(available at http://linux.org.au/papers/fta-paper.html). Please consider  
the heavy damage that the FTA could have on various aspects of our way of  
life in Australia. 
Regards, 
Matthew Heinsen Egan 




